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CPUC Information Alert: CPUC Proposed Decision Would Expand Reach of White House Green 
Button Initiative

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) today released a Proposed Decision that would 
enable the White House Green Button Connect initiative to expand throughout most of California. If 
approved by the CPUC, the tariffing procedures would allow customers to authorize a third-party service 
provider to receive direct access to their energy data at no cost. Data would only be sent to third parties 
with customer consent and the process would be carefully overseen by the CPUC. The Proposed 
Decision would expand the existing Green Button Connect service at San Diego Gas & Electric to 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company and Southern California Edison.

Said CPUC President Michael R. Peevey, “This Proposed Decision is a key step in achieving 
California’s energy efficiency and clean energy goals. Customers have a right to their energy 
consumption data. Tools like the Green Button empower customers to save energy and create 
opportunities for new energy services and products, while protecting privacy.”

The Proposed Decision is available at:
http://docs.cpuc.ca.aov/PybiishedDocs/Efile/G000/M071/K160/71167171 PDF

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Terrie

Terrie Prosper

Director, News and Public Information Office
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